
PE days 

Monday  and Thursday  

Message from Mrs McGrath and Mrs Mead 

Welcome back, I can’t believe we are in term 4 already! The children are making steady progress in their 

learning and we are really proud of all they have achieved so far. Please continue to support them at home 

through the use of TTRS and reading. Last term in English we looked at the book Beowulf and the children were 

gripped by this gruesome tale. As a fantastic finish to our Vikings and Anglo Saxon topic, we will be having a 

Viking day on our very first day of Term 4-Monday 24th February. Please see the letter from Mrs Vaughan for 

more information about this. We are busy working on our production and look forward to performing to you all 

on Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd April. I look forward to meeting with you all this week to discuss your 

child’s progress at our Parents Evenings. Please see me if you need to book on.  

 

 

Home Learning 

Reading practice should continue to take place daily at 

home - 15 minutes each day either on their own or to 

an adult. Numbots or Times Table Rock Stars - again, 

15 minutes daily would really support your child.  

Children also have access to the Home Learning Menu 

activities. Contact details: year4@chantry.e-

sussex.sch.uk  

Learning from last term: 

The children have been working extremely hard to improve 

their scores on TTRS and Maths Frame!  

They came 4th out of 42 schools in our DCAT times tables 

competition and lots of children placed in the top 50! Thank 

you for your support by bringing the children into the before 

and after school clubs and playing at home at these times. 

This really helped boost our points.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Topics Term 4 

Science– Living things and their habitats.  

Geography– Biomes 

Art– Pointillism 

French– Habitats 

PE– Tennis (Monday and Thursday) 

Computing– Creating media 

RE– Christianity 

Wellbeing– Safe in the world 


